Thames View Infants





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 OLG 020 82704317 07950 440 843 (texts only)

Paul Jordan **Headteacher** Paul.Jordan@TVlacademy.org

Claire Smith **Deputy Headteacher** Claire.Smith@TVlacademy.org



24th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers;

Family Fun Afternoons

Over the past year, due to Covid, we've missed out on so many of the special days and events that normally fill our school calendar. The children have missed out on the excitement of having their Mummy's / Daddy's / Carers coming into School and we've missed having you all in.

Now that things are slowly getting back to normal, we thought it would be nice to 'pencil into the diary' some Family Fun afternoons. We're not sure if we're going to be allowed to run these afternoons yet – it's all dependant on whether or not the current Covid restrictions are lifted and we are given the green light. However, we thought we'd let you know what we are hoping to do, all going well, just so that you can set these dates aside in your diaries and so that you know what the plan is.

If they go-ahead, on these afternoons the class teachers will host party games and fun for the children to enjoy and we'd love it if you could come along and join in. Weather permitting we're hoping to get outside into our lovely school field and have some fun and games outside in the sunshine!

We're going to have an afternoon for every year group so that we are still adhering to the 'year group bubble' Covid rules. Please make a note of the date for your child's Family Fun afternoon...we're really hoping that they go ahead and that we get to see you all there!

Reception: Tuesday 22nd June 2pm Year 1: Wednesday 23rd June 2pm Year 2: Thursday 24th June 2pm



















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.

Please note that, due to social distancing rules, we are only able to accommodate one adult per family at the moment – if the rules are relaxed and this changes, we'll let you know.

We'll write again, closer to the time, in order to confirm all of the above, so keep an eye on ParentMail for any updates.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan Headteacher